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Jessica Moore

From: David Uncle 
Sent: 25 October 2023 16:23
To: Jason Daniels; Luff, Sarah
Cc: FRMConsultations
Subject: RE: Peartree - 6/2023/0013/COND - YMCA [Filed 26 Oct 2023 09:08]

Hi Jason, 
 
Sorry for delay, was having a look earlier today  
 
On the basis of the raised FFLs and other flood resilient measures proposed I think we can be saƟsfied that the flood 
risk has been given appropriate aƩenƟon.  
 
Sarah, if you have any comments or concerns please could you confirm ASAP just so we can be confident that the 
condiƟons can now be resolved? 
 
Best wishes, 
 

 

David Uncle 
Senior Flood Risk Officer | Flood Risk Management 
Growth and Environment 
Hertfordshire County Council  
County Hall, Pegs Lane, Hertford, SG13 8DN Postal Point: CHN101 
E:  
T:  
Working hours: 08:00 – 16:00 Monday - Friday 

 
Our vision is to create a cleaner, greener and healthier  
Hertfordshire, guided by our RISE values 

 
 
Out of office: 30 October, 3-7 November 
 

From: Jason Daniels   
Sent: 25 October 2023 15:33 
To: David Uncle < ; Luff, Sarah  
Cc: FRMConsultations  
Subject: RE: Peartree - 6/2023/0013/COND - YMCA 
 
Hi David 
 
Sorry to chase but this is the last issue outstanding before we can make a start. Were you happy with the 
justification of flood and floor levels adopted for the hostel element (below)? If your happy we will get this 
back to the planner. 
 
Thanks in advance 
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Jason Daniels :: Technical Director 

 
 
  

 

 
London :: Bedford :: Winchester 
 
Fountain House, 26 St John’s Street, Bedford, Bedfordshire, MK42 0AQ 
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Fountain House, 26 St John’s Street, Bedford, Bedfordshire, MK42 0AQ 
www.swh.co.uk 
 
SW&H Limited (trading as Scott White and Hookins) is a Private Limited Company registered in England and Wales number 
13860194. 
The registered office address is Harman House, Andover Road, Winchester, Hampshire, SO23 7BS. 
 

****Disclaimer**** 

The information in this message should be regarded as confidential and is intended for the addressee only unless explicitly stated. If you have received this 
message in error it must be deleted and the sender notified. The views expressed in this message are personal and not necessarily those of Hertfordshire 
County Council unless explicitly stated. Please be aware that emails sent to or received from Hertfordshire County Council may be intercepted and read by 
the council. Interception will only occur to ensure compliance with council policies or procedures or regulatory obligations, to prevent or deter crime, or for the 
purposes of essential maintenance or support of the email system. 




